
We are honoured to join hands with communities across Canada on National Aboriginal Day for this event.

The National Research Centre will preserve a national memory for future generations of Canadians. 

The National Research Centre will be a permanent resource that allows all Canadians the opportunity to learn 
about what happened within Residential Schools, and to join together on a path toward reconciliation.

The Truth and Reconciliation Commission of Canada and the University of Manitoba

I N V I T E  Y O U  T O  A T T E N D  T H E

P L E A S E  J O I N  U S  F O R  T H I S  S P E C I A L  E V E N T

FRIDAY, JUNE 21

SACRED PIPE AND WATER CEREMONIES – 8:00 AM 

MIGIZII AGAMIK – BALD EAGLE LODGE

SIGNING CEREMONY – 10:30AM 
EITC ATRIUM, FORT GARRY CAMPUS, UNIVERSITY OF MANITOBA

EVERYONE IS WELCOME

RSVP to Val Parker: val.parker@umanitoba.ca or 204- 474-8904

click here for a UM parking map

S I G N I N G 
C E R E M O N Y 

O F  T H E  A G R E E M E N T  T O  H O S T 
T H E  N A T I O N A L  R E S E A R C H  C E N T R E 

O N  R E S I D E N T I A L  S C H O O L S

http://umanitoba.ca
http://www.trc.ca
http://umanitoba.ca/about/map/2012-2013-FortGarry-F.pdf

